
KENTUCKY DIVISION FOR AIR QUALITY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TITLE V AIR EMISSION FEES 

 
The Kentucky Energy and Environment Cabinet will conduct a virtual public hearing on December 
16th, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. (EST).  The public hearing information can be accessed by confirming 
attendance with the contact person listed below. 
 
Pursuant to 401 KAR 50:038, Air emissions fee, the Division has the authority to collect Title V 
air emissions fees necessary to fund the state air permit program. The purpose of this public hearing 
is to receive comments on establishing the appropriate Title V air emissions fee necessary to cover 
all reasonable costs of administering the permit program. 
 
This hearing is open to the public and all interested persons will be given the opportunity to present 
testimony. To assure that all comments are accurately recorded, the Division requests that oral 
comments presented at the hearing also be provided in written form, if possible. To be considered 
part of the hearing record, comments must be received by the close of the hearing.  Comments 
should be sent to the contact person. 
 
CONTACT PERSON: Dane Ison, Emissions Inventory Section, Division for Air Quality, 2nd 
Floor, 300 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort, Kentucky 40601. Phone (502) 782-6666; E-mail 
Gregory.Ison@ky.gov. 
 
The Energy and Environment Cabinet does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national 
origin, sex, age, religion, or disability and provides, upon request, reasonable accommodation 
including auxiliary aids and services necessary to afford an individual with a disability an equal 
opportunity to participate in all services, programs, and activities. 


